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July 5, 1949

Memorandum

Tos Manager, District Land Office
Denver, Colorado

From: Director, Bureau of Land Management
Subject: Proposed Addition to Hovenweep National Monument, Colorado

By a memorandum of March 21, 1949, copy attached, the Manager
of the District Land Office at Pueblo was requested to check his
records as to all outstanding oil and gas leases and to suspend action
on any pending oil and gas applications in conflict with the proposed
addition to the above National Monument.

No report having been received, it is requested that you report
as soon as possible the status of the land as shown by your records,
particularly with regard to any pending oil and gas lease applica-
tions, or outstanding leases. The action outlined in the memorandum
of March 21 should be followed by your office if it has not yet been
done.

For the Director:

/s/ W. 0. Hancock

Chief, Branch of Land
Use and Disposal
Division of Adjudication

Enclosure

cc: National Park Service
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